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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2013-37 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 

From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 

Date  : 1.27 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 1
st
 year of Cheon Il Guk (March 8, 2013)  

Re.    : Personnel Appointment 

 

May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and 

mission nations. 

This is to announce that Mr. Sam Nagasaka has been appointed to the position of Project 

Manager of the 2020 Project. He will be responsible for overseeing the progress of this project and 

will work closely with the Cheon Il Guk Special Envoys in each nation.  

Mr. Nagasaka graduated with a degree in Economics from Keio University in Japan and 

graduated Magna Cum Laude with a Master of Divinity degree from the Unification Theological 

Seminary in the United States. He served as the vice-president of PR and Marketing and also as an 

administrative consultant to the mission in the Philippines during his time at W-CARP 

International. More recently he has served as the section chief of the Culture Department at HSA-

UWC Japan Headquarters. I look forward to his contribution to the mission nations.  

This appointment was made on 1.20 in the 1
st
 year of Cheon Il Guk (March 1, 2013) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chang Shik Yang 

International Executive Vice-President 


